                                        2024 Year-Spring Alumni Report
 
       As this is my fist season as Alumni Advisor I have to thank Bill currier and Lori Ringley for their emince assistance.
      This year 308 Ohio Region Alumni were listed by the National office.  Changes are required.      
 Of the 86 Alumni listed by the Awards Advisor achieving a year for service recognition one has been listed to date as attending the Spring Region Awards Banquet.
       Lori Ringley has sent templates for each of the 85
Alumni up for recognition to the PD;s and she has taken on the chore of making up the certificate for the one LCA Alumni.
       I listed Alums by Patrol and sent each PD and Alumni representative that information.  I attempted to encourage the PD’S AND Alumni reps to contact their Alums and encourage attendance at the Awards Banquet.  I must not have succeeded.
       I am of the strong opinion that this program is in need of Division and National inspiration and recognition.  While I see many years of Ski Patrol and Instructional experience setting idle and available to
Not only the Ohio Region but many other Patrols in the system.
       I believe it would benefit the Ohio Region to have time set aside at the fall meeting for a presentation
explaining the Alumni Membership program and its benefits to the members of the National Ski Patrol.
Respectfully,

Rae Gommel
